
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for confirming your child's place on the Y10 netball trip and completing full payment. Please note, if any pupil 
cancels and no longer wants to attend the trip, there is risk of losing some or all the money that has been paid.  Just for 
your information, please see the dates below that we have received from the trip company, JCA - Condover Hall. 

 
• Loss of deposits - if cancelled before 25th February 2022  

• 60% cancellation charge - if cancelled before 26th February 2022  

• 80% cancellation charge - if cancelled before 8th April 2022  

• 100% cancellation charge - if cancelled before 22nd April 2022 (2 weeks before departure date)  

 
We are really looking forward to the trip and excited to see the pupils represent #TeamMoorside. I will be in touch 
nearer to the trip date with further details and arrangements.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Aitken 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 
 


